
 
 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL/SUCCESOR AGENCY 
 
 
To: Honorable Mayor/Chair and Members of the City Council/Successor 

Agency 
 
From:  Jason Simpson, City Manager 
 
Prepared by: Candice Alvarez, MMC, City Clerk/Secretary 
 
Date:  October 25, 2022 

 
Subject: November City Council Meeting 
 
Recommendation 
 
Cancel the rescheduled meeting of Wednesday, November 9, 2022 and hold the Regular 
meeting on Tuesday, November 8, 2022. 
 
Background 
 
The Regular meetings of the City Council and the Successor Agency are set in the Municipal 
Code as the second and fourth Tuesdays of the month.  The City Council has the authority to 
cancel meetings as necessary. As such, on January 11, 2022, the City Council voted to 
reschedule the Regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 8, 2022 to Wednesday, 
November 9, 2022 to accommodate resources for the 2022 General Election. Since only one 
candidate was nominated for City Council Districts 1 and 3, the City Council adopted Resolution 
No. 2022-93 cancelling the City’s election. 
 
Discussion 
 
Since the City Election was cancelled, Staff is proposing to hold the Regular meeting on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022 as originally scheduled. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
There is no cost associated with this item. 


